
May 20, 2024

STATE TESTING IS UPON US!
Cutten students have begun taking the California
Assessment of Student Progress and Performance
(CAASPP). Teachers will share individual classroom
schedules with families. To help your child be ready to
do their best on the test, here are a few things you can
do:

● Make sure they are on time to school every day
during the test

● Schedule appointments outside of testing days
● Ensure a good night’s rest
● Provide a healthy breakfast
● Send your child to school with lots of

encouragement to try their hardest, without
getting discouraged. These tests can be
challenging, but they are only one measure, and
they do not define your student.

YEARBOOKS
If you were unable to preorder the 2023-2024 yearbook,
they will be available for purchase the last week of
school at both sites. Pre-ordered books will be
distributed to students then as well.

-Show Your Tiger Pride-
Wear Blue & Gold and/or Cutten-Ridgewood

gear on Friday!

CUTTEN/ RIDGEWOOD STAMP CLUB
This week is the final week for Stamp Club at both
schools. Wednesday, May 22nd, at Ridgewood and
Thursday, May 23rd, at Cutten.

5TH AND 6TH GRADE FAMILIES
Our 5th and 6th Grade Students will be participating in
an optional health education course this month (Dates
to be announced by classroom teachers). The following
link is to an outline of talking points for your preview.
Puberty Health Class Outline.

TALENT SHOW
The Cutten Talent show will be on May 30th, at 6:00 pm
in the Cutten MPR!

LUNCH ON THE LAWN
Cutten school will host lunch on the lawn on
Wednesday, June 5. Lunch times are as follows: 3rd/4th
grades, 11:40-12:20 and 5th/6th grades, 12:20-12:55.

School Holiday
MEMORIAL DAY
Monday, May 27

Wishing you a
meaningful
Memorial Day!

MULTICULTURAL NIGHT
Multicultural Night Happening October, 2024! We all
have cultures to share and we would love to learn about
yours. Please consider sharing your culture at our first
MultiCultural Night. Contact Teresa McGinnis at
crptareflections@gmail.com or text (707) 362-6636 for
more information.

CUTTEN DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP
We’ve been having an increasing number of students
being dropped off and/or picked up in the front of our
school. Please remember, that for safety reasons, all
students need to dropped off and picked up at the back
of the school. We have a crossing guard at Walnut and
Primrose. Thank you for your cooperation in keeping
kids safe!

3RD GRADE ORIENTATION
On Wednesday, June 5th, Ridgewood second graders
will be heading over to Cutten to meet the 3rd grade
teachers and get a tour of the school. Then on that
evening, 2nd grade students and their families are
invited to come back to Cutten at 6:00 for a short
informative meeting and a tour of the school. Cutten
looks forward to welcoming our incoming 3rd grade
students and their families!!

RIDGEWOOD PARKING
Please help us e good neighbors and only use the Green
Lot Nursery parking for pick up and drop off. Thank you

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1lsPhidM56KCseLDnwdfBumo87fD9eB1RWtog5S4ubPM/edit?usp=sharing_eil_m&ts=6414fa88





